
May 15, 2025 

 

Hear Ye, Hear Ye!  

All Presbyterians of the National Capital Presbytery are cordially invited to a Town Hall 
meeting.  

Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2025  
Time: 3:30 PM - 4:30 PM (prior to the 5:00 PM Stated Presbytery Meeting)  
Location: National Presbyterian Church, The Parlor (Sanctuary Level)  
Purpose: Join us for an in-person presentation and conversation with PC(USA) Interim Unified 
Agency leaders from Compassion, Peace, and Justice (CPA) and Global Ecumenical Partnerships 
(CEP).  
Presenters: Rev. Denise Anderson and Rev. Ellen Sherby, along with NCP staff.  

As you make important decisions regarding relational partnerships and budgets in your roles as 
Missional, Pastoral, and Prophetic congregations, we want to ensure you are informed about 
the evolving landscape at the national and international denominational levels.  

Recognizing the current fluidity in local and global mission partnerships, this Town Hall offers an 
opportunity to learn how our denomination is approaching decisions and partnerships in these 
vital areas. We also welcome your questions and hopes as we collectively discern how to 
continue and grow as a Missional, Pastoral, and Prophetic church.  

Peace and Courage,  

Rev. Tara Spuhler McCabe  

 


